Joseph B. "Joey"” Harrell

Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services
6544 Firehouse Road Milton, Florida 32570-3411

Phone: 850/983-5123
Fax: 850/983-5115
E-mail: HarrelJ@santarosa. k12 .fl.us

December 3, 2021

Dear Superintendent Barber,

Based upon direction from the School Board on November 16, 2021: the Facilities Name Committee
convened on December 3, 2021 to consider renaming the two gymnasiums at Jay High School. A
recommendation was made to rename the gymnasiums to the “Coach John Clarence Smith Gymnasium”.

This recommendation was unanimously approved by the voting members listed below:

Benjie West — Principal

Kelly Mitchem — SRPE Representative

Caroline Harp — SGA & Senior Class President

Bruce Godwin — Community Representative

Mike Thorpe — Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction
Floyd Smith — Director of Middle Schools |

Joey Harrell — Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services

It is my honor to request Board approval for this name change.

Sincerely, \%
Joseph B. Harrell
sSistant Superintendent for Administrative Services

DISTRICT 1 DISTRICT 2 DISTRICT 3 DISTRICT 4 DISTRICT 5
Linda Sanborn Elizabeth Hewey Carol Boston Charles Elliott Wei Ueberschaer




